
PORT CITY WOMEN’S BOWLING CLUB 

 
13th September 2016 
 
Tuesday 13th September 2016, HAPPENINGS 
                                                                         
President Debbie welcomed bowlers to our annual Out-of-Hat Fours competition.  
She thanked our sponsors for supporting this competition, Topstitch Curtains & 
Blinds. 
 
Debbie advised that the Monthly Newsletter is now available to be read on the Port 
City Bowling Club website as well as in hard copy. 
Voting for Directors is now open and closes September 23. 
Paper wine bottle bags are needed and if you have any, please leave them in the 
locker room. 
 
Club Competitions 
 The Major/Minor Finals were played on Thursday 8th September.  Margaret Walsh 
(Skip) and Eleanor Russell d. Jenny Wallis (Skip) and Jenny Devitt.  (22-12) 
Well done to both teams.  
The Minor Pairs Championships were cancelled due to not enough entries. 
Consistency Singles opened today and will close on October 4. 
 
Results of Out-of-Hat Fours 

 
AM Winners 
Kim Stewart, Maureen Cutting, June Edward, Jenny Wallis 

 
PM Winners 



Florence Hungerford, Kylie Hardy, Eveline Ramsay, Barbara Barrett 

 
Overall 1st Place 
Sonny Willis, Eva Layton, Kerry Bolsover, Judy Brady 

 
Overall 2nd Place 
Nola Sykes, Wendy Kennedy, Beth Schubert, Rosemary Roach

 
Overall 3rd Place 
Jill Curtis, Helen Cooper, Faye Schollum, Judy Scholz 



 
Overall 4th Place 
Fran Fairbrother, Jenny Devitt, Gail Carmody, Margaret Walsh 
 
Upcoming Events 
Port City Mixed Pairs.  See Phil if you are a single entry.  
Wauchope Gala Day on October 6 
Pink Panther Day October 19 
Panthers Pairs October 28 
Open Triples Kempsey/Macleay November 14 
Kew Encouragement Day November 14 
Port City Encouragement Day November 29 
Please check Notice Board for all details of upcoming events. 
 
50 Club Winners:    Jane Stevenson, Robyn Kean, Jenny Devitt 
Raffle Winners:       Shirley Devine (2 prizes), Robyn Biddle, Faye Walsh,                                                                                                                      
                                 Carol Banks 

To everyone not in the best of health at the moment we send our best  
wishes and hope that you are well soon. 

 
If you are interested in playing Pennants next year please put your name on the list 

as it will be finalised early October. 

  Many Happy Returns to everyone having a birthday this week.. 
 
 
BOWLS – Visitors Most Welcome  
Tuesday AM – Ladies – Selectors pick, 9.15 for 9.30am start 
Thursday AM – Nominated  Ladies & Mixed Pairs, 9.15 for 9.30am Start 
Saturday AM – Nominated Triples or Fours, 9.15 for 9.30am start  
Sunday PM – Mixed Triples. 12.45 for 1pm start 

Keep smiling, see you on the green,                                                        
Gail Carmody Publicity Officer                           



 


